
 
 

 
 

 Embracing our Heritage, Advancing our Future 
  

 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE - REVISED 
 

February 7, 2019, 2 pm 

 

The City Council Roundtable meeting scheduled for this evening at 5 pm, El Alamo 

Restaurant, will be rescheduled for Wednesday, February 13th, 4 pm, Douglas 

Council Chambers, 425 E. 10th Street.  Mayor Uribe and all members of the Council 

have learned of the community events this evening involving parent-teacher conference 

night and a sports team playoff which will exclude some interested members of the 

public from being able to attend the City Council meeting. 

 

”As community leaders, we want to be as accommodating as we can when we know the 

residents are interested in observing the work of the City Council,” said Mayor Uribe.  

“Although there are no action items or business items on the agenda for this meeting, 

we have heard of the resident interest in attending.  After learning of family events that 

conflict with this meeting, along with receiving calls for changing the date and location, 

the decision was easy to change the date and the location so everyone who wants to 

attend has another opportunity to do so.” 

 

For more information or questions, please contact the City Manager’s Office, 520-417-

7303. 
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